
Chris Holm uist 

From: 
Sent: 

Berard, Ken < Ken.Berard@tetratech.com > 

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 7:33 AM 
To: Chris Holmquist 
Subject: RE: Inglewood Water Well No, B - Next Steps 

Chris, 

Hope you have been doing well. I think that schedule looks very doable. 

Ken Berard 

From: Chris Holmquist <CHolmquist@wi!sonmeany.com> 

Sent:: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:10 AM 
To: Berard, Ken <Ken.Bernrd@tetrntech.com> 
Subject:: Inglewood Water Well No. 8 - Next Steps 

Hello Ken: 

I would like to coordinate the below draft Inglewood Well No. 8 schedule with yqu to see if you have any 
comments. You provided us with the attached Preliminary Design Report datecfJuly 2018. 

If this schedule looks reasonable we should be starting our design in June. Please let me know what you think about 

this. 

Chris Holmquist 
Wilson Meany 
6701 Center Drive, Suite 950 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
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